
 

Meet Mrs. Dillard! 
 

Welcome to an exciting year in fifth grade!  I am 
Carolyn Dillard.  I have taught at Forest Park for 21 
years.  I have 29 years of teaching experience.  I was 
Forest Park Teacher of the Year in 2013. 
 
If you need to contact me the best way is by email, 
carolyn.dillard@lrsd.org.  If you need information 
about our vocabulary words or spelling words each 
week, check out our 5th Grade News tab on our 
school's website.   Thank you in advance for your 
support this year! 
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